
2019/2020 BUCS Team Racing Championship  

Notice #1: Scottish Qualifiers – Team Substitution 

 

As no racing occurred at the Scotland Qualifier Series League 1 on the weekend of the 16th – 17th November 2019, the 

Organizing Authority has decided this constitutes exceptional circumstances for the purposes of the team substitution rule for 

all Scottish teams (under NoR Appendix C). 

Therefore, any teams competing at the Scottish Qualifiers will be allowed to make any substitutions between now and the 

Scotland Qualifier Series League 2 weekend on the 1st – 2nd February 2020 provided that they comply with NoR 5.3.   

Should you have any questions, please contact the Technical Delegates (busatechnicaldelegate@gmail.com) 

 

Matt Goodbourn & Jon Napier 

 

Technical Delegates 
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